The Neenah Joint School District at-risk plan was approved by the Board of Education at its September 17 meeting.

The plan is an annual review of how the school district will address the needs of students who are not on track to graduate high school. The approved plan may be <u>viewed by clicking here.</u>

In other action, the Board approved hires for Steven Wiltse as a teacher at the middle school and Ranae Konetzke as a teacher at Horace Mann. Educational assistant hires were approved for Thomas Thorne at the high school and Lindsey Hance at the middle school. A resignation was approved for middle school teacher Holly Stanley, effective October 8.

Several Board policies were also approved, primarily relating to transportation. Other approved policies included field trips, attendance, administration of medications and mental health services.

Dr. Harrison provided an update to Hispanic Heritage Month and the upcoming fall musical in the superintendent's report.

The next meeting is scheduled for October 1 at 6 p.m.